
 Certified Pullorum Testing Classes for 2023 New Jersey Poultry Shows 

Want to learn something new?  
 If you own and show poultry or  
are a 4-H leader, FFA advisor or  

poultry club officer then consider  
being certified as a Pullorum tester  
for New Jersey.  The state requires  

that all birds going to shows or  
fairs be tested for this disease.   

Only Certified Pullorum  
testers may perform these tests.   

Please come join us!!! 

April 15, 2023  
 10:00 am - 2:30 pm  

 
Horse Park of New Jersey  

626 Route 524 Allentown-Clarksburg Road Allentown, NJ  
 

www.horseparkofnewjersey.com/directions.html 
 

PLEASE REGISTER BY APRIL 12, 2023 
Class is free to previous certified testers  

Charge of $3.00 for manual applied to new tester 
Fee applies to purchase of material (antigen) for testing 

 
You must sign up in order to attend the class. Participant must be at least 18 

years of age to participate. 

 
 

To register contact:   
 

Lisa de Lambert 
New Jersey Department of Agriculture   

Division of Animal Health 
 609-671-6400  

or 
       lisa.delambert@ag.nj.gov  
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